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21ST CENTURY SECONDARY SCHOOL PROVISION 
 
The Committee had before it a report by the Director of Education, Culture 
and Sport which detailed the outcome of the stakeholder engagement on the 
Learning Estate Strategy in relation to secondary school provision in the city.  
The report also provided options for the immediate and longer term provision 
and management of sustainable, cost-efficient and suitable educational 
secondary school facilities which were fit for the 21st Century. 
 
 
The Committee, amongst other things, resolved:- 
 
to recommend to the Finance and Resources Committee that any receipts 
generated from any Education, Culture and Sport property resulting from the 
agreements at today’s Committee should be invested back to the Education, 
Culture and Sport estate. 


